
 
 

MANDATORY DISCLOSURE OF INFORMATION 

 

CURRENT REPORT 

No. 9/2017 

KOFOLA ČESKOSLOVENSKO A.S. 

19 July 2017 

Restructuring in Polish subsidiary 

Report pursuant to Clause 125(1) of the Act No. 256/2004 Coll., the Czech Capital Markets Act, as 
amended (inside information) 

The Board of Directors of Kofola ČeskoSlovensko a.s. informs that today the Board of Directors of its 
subsidiary HOOP Polska sp. z o.o. (“HOOP Polska”) approved the discontinuation of production in 
Grodzisk Wielkopolski, one of its two production facilities. 

The concentration of production in Kutno, where the plant was expanded and modernized in recent 
years, will help to maintain high quality of products and improve the competitive edge on the Polish 
market. The termination of production in Grodzisk Wielkopolski will not have any negative impact on 
the delivery of products to existing customers. 

HOOP Polska has today conveyed the information on commencing the group layoff procedure to the 
competent Regional Labour Office (Powiat) and has approached employees’ representatives to 
consult the support program. 

The restructuring in HOOP Polska is planned to take place in the period from August to December 
2017. It is estimated that the downsizing will affect up to 136 employees of HOOP Polska in various 
occupational groups, representing about 36% of the total number of its employees. The final number 
of employees affected by restructuring and the related costs and savings will be known after HOOP 
Polska completes the consultation process with the employees’ representatives. 

Hoop Polska is planning focused initiatives to develop and promote new products in order to 
consolidate the position of the company as one of the leading drink producers in Poland.   
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